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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

05 October 2020.

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
We continue to have serious concerns about pupil safety during the morning drop-off and afternoon collection times, as some parents/guardians are not following our agreed Traffic Management Plan. Please adhere to the following arrangements in the interest of the safety of all our pupils -
Mornings.

Parents/guardians can drive in through the top gate (the Hilltown side), pull in to the drop off/collection area at the front of the building to allow their children to exit the car and then leave the school grounds through the bottom gate (the village side). There is a one-way system in operation here. 
Please do not park in the drop off zone, as this may cause a traffic jam outside the school gates because other parents/guardians are unable to enter the school grounds. If you wish to accompany your child to their entrance door, please park in the parish car park, cross the road at the Patrol Lady and walk with them up to their designated entry point. Do not leave cars parked in the drop off zone.
Any child arriving after 9.30 a.m. should enter the building through the front door, where they will be assisted by one of the secretaries at reception.

Afternoons.

Please park in the parish car park (not in the school grounds), cross the road at the Patrol Lady and collect your child/children from the designated collection points. This arrangement is for all classes. We especially appeal that parents/guardians do not park on the footpath outside the school (as promoted by our signs encouraging safe parking) due to the difficulties this causes for our Patrol Lady as she tries to ensure safe crossing and to the public who find their pathway blocked by vehicles. 

Also, we have been made aware of the difficulties local residents are experiencing when entering or exiting their premises in the afternoons, as cars are blocking entrances and/or parking on the footpaths preventing a clear view of the road. Therefore, we appeal that parents/guardians use the parish car park for parking their vehicles and not on the footpaths and entrances/drive ways belonging to local residents.
Please share this information with anyone dropping off or collecting your children on your behalf.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
John Gallagher

Principal.                         
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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